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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 10:20 AM
To: 'Kelli Kerr'
Subject: RE: NO to FPL rate increase.

Good morning Ms. Kerr, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: Kelli Kerr [mailto:kkerr@defsup.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 10:15 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: NO to FPL rate increase. 
 
Really, raising the FPL bills? When so many of us are having trouble paying for 
necessities…so shareholders can pocket more and more cash. Really? 
 
“They're asking for money  to get more profit for their shareholders. Now we have 
seniors that cannot afford to buy their medication, and now with this rate increase 
I’m afraid what they will be asked to give up besides medications and food!!!.” 
 
Authorized Product Lines 
 
Kelli Ann Kerr 

Defense Suppliers 
AS9120; AS6081 CERTIFIED 
5505 North Atlantic Ave. 
Cocoa Beach, Florida 32931 
Ph 321-799-1477   
Fx 321-799-1439 
Federally Recognized Small Disadvantaged Woman Owned Minority Business 
www.defsup.com 
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“Quality is never an accident; it is always the result of intelligent effort” –John Ruskin    
 
 
This e-mail is intended for the exclusive use of the individual or entity named above and may contain 
information that is privileged, confidential or otherwise protected from disclosure. Dissemination, distribution, 
forwarding, and or copying of this e-mail by anyone other than the intended Recipient is prohibited. If you 
receive this e-mail in error, please notify us immediately by telephone or e-mail and completely delete or 
destroy any and all electronic or other copies of the original message including any attachments. This 
communication may also contain technical data subject to U.S. export laws. This technical data is controlled 
under the U.S. International Traffic in Arms Regulations (ITAR) and may not be exported to a Foreign Person, 
either in the U.S. or abroad, without the proper authorization by U.S. Dept. of State.  




